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To: Amy.Eschberger@state.co.us

Amy Eschberger, 
 
Attached to this email is an Attorney’s legal opinion regarding the Sapp Brothers’ Eureka Millsite and the Water Line
Easement that CMC has with the property owners. This should be acceptable to the DRMS as to any liability for structural
damage resulting from CMC’s activities on the Easement. 
 
Mark A. Steen
Colorado Milling Company, LLC
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